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Marian Wayland, Nonie 

Dubes, Vivian Boyack, Wes  

Arrasmith, Ed Holmes,  

Lois Lodwig, Virginia Mayo, 

Louise Hill, Virginia Lemons, 

Ella Frahm, and Ruth Ann 

Wymore  

Diaconates Serving in June:  
Ryan Hunsaker  

Janet Holmes (P)  

Pat Moritz  

Stephanie Morehead  

Nicole Pierce  

End of Year Family Party for  
Youth Group  

 

The youth group would like 
to invite ALL church  

members to join them for 
their end of year family  

party on May 31st   
immediately following worship at  

Emeis Park  
 4500 W. Locust St, Davenport   

in the big pavilion.  The youth group will 
be serving hotdogs, brats, and  

hamburgers.  Please bring a dish to pass 
and games to play outside or at the  

tables in the pavilion.   

 

 

 

Congratulations Graduates! 
Benjamin Donald Polley  

Marshall County High School 
 

Decoda James Noles-Vasquez  
Davenport North High School 

First Christian Church,  

Thanks to everyone who made 

May 4, 2015 a very nice day for 

me and my family.  Thanks to 

all the work everyone did to make it work out.  

Thanks to Rev. Linda for giving up some of her 

day to come home for me! Thanks to all who 

worked in the kitchen.  Thanks to all who came.  

It was nice to see everyone.  Our church is the 

very best church in town.  Hope to see you in 

church soon 
 

   Love to all,  

   Lois Lodwig  
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Greetings in the Name of Christ!    
It is that time of year when I love to look at 
Prom and Graduation Pictures on Facebook.  

To see how many of my college friendôs kids are grown 
up and heading off to college.  My great-nephew Bailey 
Ostrander is graduating and heading off this fall to 
attend Georgetown University.  Watch for his name ð 
he will be a senator or president one day. 
 What is wonderful about watching all of our 
young people hit these amazing milestones is that it 
marks an important moment in their life.  They have 
worked hard in their young lives and are achieving their 
very first major milestone.  (Besides maybe a first kiss 
and getting your drivers license.) The receiving of a 
diploma marks great effort into a lifetime of education 
and learning.  BUT it does not mean that from the 
moment they step off the stage with diploma in hand 
they are far from over in the learning department.   
 We all know that the learning curve is about 
ready to take a massive jump.  Many will head off to 
college, others military, some internships or 
apprenticeshipsð but all will require further hard work 
and learning.  And that is something that we also need 
to remember in the church. 
 At the moment we became baptized or 
confirmed, or transferred membership into the church 
ð doesnôt mean that we have all the answers too.  It is 
in the greatest of wisdom that we must learn to rely on 
God, Jesus Christ and the Holy Spirit to guide us in all 
we do and say.  Nobody is perfect or has all the 
answers ð but we all have the ability to reach out our 
hand to work with and love our neighbor as we love 
God.   
 There is a beautiful poem written by Bishop Ken 
Untener of Saginaw ð and attributed to Archbishop 
Oscar Romero called A Step Along the Way that calls 
to us this realization ð we are broken people loved by 
a perfect and forgiving God.  We must do all that we 
can to work towards the kingdom, even if we might not 
see it in our lifetime.  God will guide us in what to do.   Peace! ñ Rev Linda 

Archbishop Oscar Romero Prayer:    

  A Step Along the Way 

It helps, now and then, to step back and take a long view.  
The kingdom is not only beyond our efforts, it is even beyond 
our vision. 
 We accomplish in our lifetime only a tiny fraction of the 
magnificent enterprise that is God's work. Nothing we do is 
complete, which is a way of saying that the Kingdom always 
lies beyond us. 

 

No statement says all that could be said. 

 

No prayer fully expresses our faith. 

 

No confession brings perfection. 

 

No pastoral visit brings wholeness. 

 

No program accomplishes the Church's mission. 

 

No set of goals and objectives includes everything. 

 

This is what we are about. 

 

We plant the seeds that one day will grow. 

 

We water seeds already planted,     
   knowing that they hold future promise. 

 

We lay foundations that will need further development. 

 

We provide yeast that produces far beyond our capabilities. 

 

We cannot do everything,     
 and there is a sense of liberation in realizing that. 

 

This enables us to do something, and to do it very well. 

 

It may be incomplete, but it is a beginning, a step along the 
way, an opportunity for the Lord's grace to enter and do the 
rest. 

 

We may never see the end results, but that is the difference 
between the master builder and the worker. 

 

We are workers, not master builders; ministers, not messiahs. 

 

We are prophets of a future not our own. 
 
Iôm glad to be a fellow worker     
             with you in Christ! 

 

Prayer Concerns   
Health Issues:   OUR CHURCH, Susan Rasek, Lisa Noles, Dennis Jacobsen, Harrison 

Schmidt, Joe Clark, Janet Holmes, Robin VanDerMerwe, Vera Grissom, Marilyn Crews, 
Dolores Fitzgerald, Kay Ann Ohl, Robert and Dorothy Curtis, Leora Walton, Harriet Meye.  

Community Family  
*  Ankeny Christian Church, Ankeny, IA; Elkhart Christian Church, Elkhart, IA; First Christian Church, 

Winterset, IA 
*  Tawnia Walters, grand-daughter of Harriet & Jerry Meye, Lump in upper part of mouth 
*  Families of Richard Porter and Jeff Miller ï Karl & Linda Jensen 
*  Family of Jason Keeling ï Michael & Mary Beth 
*  Vera Grissomôs cancer is shrinking. 
*  Woodlawn Christian Church in Lake City, IA. Tornados went through the community 
*  Danny Brockett, hosptial ï father of Dani Tate  
*  Louise Deere, 101 years old transferring to nursing home ï Hazel Jones 
*  The family of Hazel Heatherwick ï Susan Rasekôs aunt 
*  Glenn Jenson, personal issues ï Karl & Linda Jensen and classmate of Karlôs Cathy 
*  People in Nepal, Earthquake and Volcano in Chile ï Dick Spencer 
*  Lisa Noles cousin Hannah, Delbert Sielus, dialysis, Doyle Gubbs, Reggie, Gina,  Gabby  
*  Sue Rosenboom, health problems ï Dorothy Rosenboom 
*  Jim Burke, cancer, member of Cedar Memorial 
*  Cindy Bates, broken arm ï Sharon Perreault 
*  Charlie & Joe Calendar 
*  Emily, niece of Dennis Jacobsen 
*  Bruce Christenson, son of Janet Christenson 
*  Mattie & Jerry Salinas, Donna Phillips 
*  Ressa Koppel, Lee Jenson Great-grandma 
*  Usman, Aymann Ahmedôs brother who is critically ill 
*  Marian Waylandôs sister, Inis Stoneberg great grandson Logan Meincke had kidney surgery. 
*  Phillip Dodge, serious injury ï Nancy Duvall 
*  Tim Schumacher, health issues, son of Helen Joiner ï JoAnn Mallette 
*  Stephanie Hawking, Kelly Cunninghamôs sister, has brain tumors. 
*  Gus, Janet Holmesô Dad 
*  Jennifer Vinson, Wholeness, Colette Erikson 
*  John Farleyôs daughter, Alisha and his cousin Marlaôs son Travis Benson in hospital 
*  Brian Mallette, son of Jo Ann Mallette 
*  Amanda Walton, Ankle ï Don & Cindy Walton 
*  Ivah Jeanôs two sons, Russell and Richard Van Wetsinga 
*  Mary Bethôs sister Rose & Michaelôs concerns.  Special Olympians 
*  Jo Ann, Sister of Nadine Eichhorn 
*  Cousin Bob & Connie Jones, Gleason, WI ï Prayers for their family Pat & Mike Moritz 
*  Friends of Congregation that are fighting Cancer: Gail (friend of Harriet Mhye), Dot Thompson, 

Patrick Andrews, Sue Smith, Walt Burgess, Tom Moritz, Bill Rasing, Trish Horton, Teresa Crist, 
Diane Turner 

*  Prayer for the places in the world that has war & violence: Syria, gun violence, weather disaster 

 

Please help with keeping the prayer list current. Contact the office 322.0929, with updates, praises, 
sympathy. THANK YOU. Deadline for updates to appear in the upcoming Sunday bulletin is Wednesday.  
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Sunday School Kids Party  

June 14th 

8:45AM - 9:45AM  

in Gymnasium 

Board  
Meeting  

6:30 p.m.  
Monday, June 8  

Please get your reports into the office no  
later than Tuesday, June 2 .  Board Packet will be 

emailed Thursday, June 4 . 

Small Group meets  
Monday, June 22 at 6PM  at  

Terri & Esther Halsteadõs house.  All 

are invited and encouraged to join.  

Hope to see you there!!!  

Make Up Sunday  
May 31 has been declared Make Up 

Sunday by your Church Finance  

Committee. We have make -up tests, 

make-up snow days, make -up kisses, 

why not a Make -up Sunday? We had 

a particularly hard winter and even 

had to close one Sunday. The  

resulting reduction in attendance has impacted our 

weekly collections. As a result we are in debt $4320 

to Memorial fund. We ask that you ômake-upõ any 

contributions you would have made when you 

missed church this winter or give a little extra so 

we ômake-upõ budget needs on May 31.  

Baby Blanket Interesté. 
Esther Halstead is planning for  

Baby Blanket Sunday.  She is  

wondering how many people would be 

interested in participating.  If you are 

interested please contact Esther at 

(563) 359-5149. 

Fatherõs Day is  

June 21, 2015  

In an effort to be good stewards, not only 

with the church money but also with our 

resources, we are requesting feedback 

from our readers about sending the  

newsletter out in an email.  If you  

already receive the weekly newsflash, you have already 

been receiving the newsletter in this forum and by mail.  

Please let us know if you like it or not and why.  
 

It costs the church about $3600 each year to send the  

newsletter through the mail.  The post 

office requires us to mail out a  

minimum of 200 issues to keep our 

bulk mail standing.  This requirement 

coupled with the cost of paper,  

printing, labels, and time adds up 

quickly.  Not only do these resources cost the church  

money, but it is also leaves a carbon footprint on our  

environment.  Each of these resources have by products 

such as toner, ink, wasted paper, etc.  By choosing to  

receive the newsletter in an email we are decreasing 

church expenses and our carbon footprint on our earth.  
 

If you would be willing to receive The Chalice in an email, 

please send your email address to Davenportfcc@msn.com.  

We realize not all our readers are able to receive emails so 

will want to keep receiving a paper copy of The Chalice.  

Please prayerfully consider changing the way you receive 

the newsletter.  Due to the post officeõs required minimum, 

the majority of our readers must be willing to go green or 

we will be unable to make this change.  
 

   Thank you for your consideration  

A Big Thank You to Dallas 

McWilliams and Dan Lawler for fixing 

the church roof.  Your generosity is 

greatly appreciated!!  

In Memory of  

Ed Lodwig  
Given by  

Shirley Thomas, Joanne Oberbreckle,  
Jim & Nancy Scott, Dallas & Nancy McWilliams, 
Dennis & Nancy Duvall, Jerry & Harriett Meye,  

Ginny Lemons, Jimmie & Carol Livermore, Dan & 
Roberta Lawler, & Kay Ann Ohl  

 

In Memory of  

Mary Alice Hilfinger  
Given by  

Jerry & Teresa Zinn  

Marilyn Crews  
4130 Northwest Blvd #201     

Davenport, Iowa 52804  
 

Donna Patterson 
Palmer Hills Retirement Residence 

2617 Maplecrest Road  Apt. 232 
Bettendorf, Iowa    52722 

Phone Number   (563) 391-6178 
 

Louise Hill  
Iowa Masonic Health Facilities  

2500 Grant St., Rm 107 
Bettendorf ,IA 52722 

mailto:Davenportfcc@msn.com
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15th Avenue Music Camp 2015  
 

Music camp is for 4 years - 8th graders.  

Campers will learn and present a  

Christian musical.  You do not need to 

have a special musical talent to attend.  

Fee is $20  for all campers (financial  

assistance is available for those who 

need it.)  Fees help pay for t -shirts, books, music, art  

supplies, and CDõs.  Lunch is provided by church members 

for full day campers.  Camp is July 6 -  10 and  

performance day is July 12 .   
 

For more information please call Annie Mitchell (312) 402

- 5554  or annemitchell13@augustana.edu or the church 

office (563) 322 -0929 or davenportfcc@msn.com.   

Registration Deadline is June 15, 2015 by Noon . 

CMCC Exercise Class  

Letõs Get Moving for Our Health 
 

Stating May 5th on Tuesday & Thursdayõs from 4PM 

- 5PM and Saturday 11AM - Noon, Fran is leading a 

very low impact exercise class.  It will include 

stretching, using light weights to increase your  

effort, and a short walk to the lungs working well.  

Yoga mats and lite weights provided, wear loose and 

comfortable clothes to allow movement.   

Any questions Contact Fran 563 -343 -8154. 

Save the Date...Disciples  

 

 

 

 
 

August 15th  
To be held at the  

Christian Conference Center  

Property & Care 
The P&C committee is updating the  
library with new light fixtures. The new 
lights will brighten the room and make it 
more usable. 2 have already been  
installed. The cost per light fixture is 
$35. They are LED lights and are  

expected to last 40+ years. They are quite cost  
efficient. A lamp equivalent to a 100 watt bulb only 
uses 13 watts. If you are interested in helping out, 
contact Dallas McWilliams or Bob Bancks. 

Sleeping Mats for Homeless 
 

Ever wondered if all those plastic bags we collect 
from the grocery store could be reused for a great 
purpose.  An awesome mission project that is       
being requested by Disciple Women and Disciple 
Youth for General  Assembly is to make sleeping 
mats out of plastic yarn (Plarn).  I am asking our 
church family to start bringing in their bags so that 
we can make plarn balls to take with us to GA. I will 
coordinate some work times to help make the balls 
of yarn.   If you want to learn more, go to the DW @ 
GA 2015 website at Disciple Home Mission website.   


